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Star of the Week Reception’s Nativity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all the children in 

Reception who have performed so 

well in their Christmas Performance. 

It was lovely to see so many parents 

attend both performances. Thank you 

for all your support providing great 

costumes and helping the children to 

learn their parts. 

 

Thank you to all the staff from the school 

meals team who made a fabulous 

Christmas Dinner. The staff that served the 

children their Christmas Dinner all looked 

very festive. 

Christmas Carols were played and each 

child was given a Christmas Cracker to add 

to the festivities. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘FAIRNESS’ 

RecD -     Sophia  

RecP -      Spencer  

RecV/W - Freddie  

Y1L-         Lottie  

Y1C -        Arjun  

Y1B-         Noah  

Y2K -        Iylah  

Y2R -        Serena  

Y2C-         Jack  

Y3E -        Lexi  

Y3H -        Shiho  

Y3W -       Aarin  

Y4D -        Isobel  

Y4Mc-      Emma  

Y4B -        Freyah  

Y5S -       Annabelle  

Y5A-        Kester  

Y5U/T-    Liam  

Y6H -       Zach  

 Y6C -    Alex  

       

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure that all money coming into 

school is in a sealed, named envelope with 

reason for payment clearly stated. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 6th December 2019 

School closes on Friday 20th 

December 2019 & we return on 

Monday 6th January 2020. 

School’s Christmas Dinner 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

December 

9th—Y3 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

10th—Y3AW Foxhowl Residential 

10th—Y2 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

11th—Y3RE Foxhowl Residential 

11th—Y2 Christmas Play 9.30am 

11th—Y1 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

12th—Y3KH Foxhowl Residential 

12th—Y1 Christmas Play 9.30am 

13th— Y4 Christmas Play 9.30am 

13th—Christmas Jumper Day 

16th— Y5 Christmas Play 9.30am 

16th—Y4 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

17th—Y6 Christmas Play 9.30am 

17th—Y5 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

18th—Eucharist Service for KS2  pupils.  

Friends and families are welcome to join 

us 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Great Sankey High School Carol Concert 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil Recognition 

One of our Year 3 pupils completed 

20 miles during the month of 

October to raise money for the 

National  Kidney Federation. She 

picked this charity as her friend’s 

mum has recently had a kidney 

transplant. She raised £220. Well 

Done! 

This year we will be supporting Save the Children 

with their Christmas Jumper Day Appeal on Friday 

13th December.  For a £1 donation children can 

wear their Christmas Jumpers or T shirts or other 

festive clothes.  Please do not buy anything new if 

you do not already have a jumper, the children can 

wear what they have and dress it up with Christmas 

decorations. 

 

 

SCHOOL MEALS 

 

Just to remind parents of children in Yrs 3—6 , if 

you want to change your lunch preference for 

next half-term please inform us by email 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk no later 

than 13th December. 

 

Great Sankey High School are holding their annual Christmas Concert on 

Tuesday, 10th December.  You will see performances from choirs, bands 

and soloists – a perfect opportunity to see the Music Department at it’s 

best!  The concert will commence at 6pm and will finish approximately 

8.15pm.  Doors will open to the Barrowhall Theatre at 5.40pm.   

Parking is available at the Great Sankey Neighbourhood Hub and the 

entrance is accessed by walking past the main entrance of the Hub and 

turning right.  There will be refreshments and raffle tickets on sale during 

the evening.  Tickets are £5 for adults and £3 for children on a first 

come first served basis.  If you are unable to collect your tickets in 

person then please contact Helen Brew on 07954 392 545 to make 

alternative arrangements.   

 Please send any email enquiries to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

as other school accounts are not monitored on a daily basis. 

Christmas Services at Church 

15th December -  7pm Carol Service 

22nd December - 10.30am 

Children’s  Nativity 

24th December - 4pm 

Christingle  Celebration 

24th December - 10pm 

Christmas  Communion 

Local Author Visit 

Local author, Andrew Glennon, visited Y5 and 

Y6 to share his new book ‘The Christmas  

Robot’. 

The children learned all about how Andrew 

became an author and the development of his 

books. They had the opportunity to buy signed 

copies of the new book. Please contact school 

if you would like any more information. 
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